PICK QUICK KEY FOOD

SHAMEFUL,
ARROGANT, and
CONDESCENDING

Dear Customer,

Pick Quick Key Food Executive Officer Benjamin Levine is selling his store in Park Slope,
Brooklyn for tens of millions of dollars. However, this is not enough to satisfy Mr. Levine’s
rapacious appetite.

While he’s closing a deal that will provide him with a “life altering amount of money”, he is
actively working to take away workers’ pensions, increase employees shares of medical costs,
spread misinformation, and blame the Union.

Due to the hard work of the men and women working at Pick Quick Key Food, Mr. Levine has
been able to provide a fine life for him and his family, now Pick Quick Key Food must help its
employees provide for theirs.

Has Mr. Levine forgotten where he came from? His father served as trustee on our Defined
Benefit Pension Plan for years. Now, after inheriting the multi-million dollar company that his
father and our members built, Mr. Levine wants to withdraw from that very same Defined
Benefit Pension Plan that his father helped guide.

Not only does this rich man want to take away the benefits from your friends and neighbors who
work in your store, but also he wants them to believe it is in their best interest. Withdrawing
from the Pension Plan would benefit Mr. Levine, it would not benefit the workers. Do not let
Pick Quick Key Food fool you into believing that this multi-million dollar company cares about,
or knows about, what’s best for the workers and their families.

Please contact Howard Lipman, Vice President, at
718-296-9100 ext. 112 or via email at
hlipman@pickquickfood.com and let him know that
your friends and neighbors deserve their pension!
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